
 

 

Dear Rob, 

We write to extend our heartfelt thanks and deep appreciation for your continued 

support and invaluable contributions to The Paramedic Games and our undergraduate 

paramedic education program over the past three years. 

Your dedication and commitment to sharing your lived experiences has been nothing 

short of inspirational. Your personal involvement has significantly enriched the learning 

experiences of our students, providing them with unique insights and perspectives that 

only you can offer, and we deeply appreciate your dedication and the positive impact you 

have on those around you.  The impact of these contributions is immeasurable, as they 

help shape the next generation of paramedics to be more empathetic, knowledgeable, and 

prepared for the challenges they will face in the clinical practice. 

The Paramedic Games, in particular, have greatly benefited from your presence and input. 

Your willingness to engage with our students and participate in these events has helped 

bridge the gap between theoretical knowledge and real-world application, making the 

learning process both dynamic and impactful. 

We are immensely grateful for your unwavering support and look forward to continuing 

this fruitful collaboration in the years to come. Your efforts play a crucial role in our 

mission to provide high-quality education and training to our students, ultimately 

contributing to the betterment of paramedic services and patient care. 

Once again, thank you for your extraordinary contributions and for being such a vital part 

of our community. We are truly fortunate to have you with us. 

Warmest regards, 

Jenny, James and The Paramedic Games Working Group  

 

 


